From:
To: Sizewell

Subject: Sizewell C - Deadline B submission

Date: 07 April 2021 12:59:25

To: SizewellC <sizewellc@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>;

PINS Ref: EN010012- The Sizewell C Project Updates

From: Glynis Robertson My Ref: 20026308

Dear Examining Authorities,

I am writing to express my deep concern that ScottishPower Renewables DCO examination for EAN1 and EA2 has been extended by 3 months until July 2021. The examination which should have come to an end on 6th April 2021 will now crash into the Sizewell C examination.

Many participants of EAN1 and EA2' examinations were expecting to move on to Sizewell C without dealing with the additional exhaustive process of an extension of hearings and written deadlines – often over 150 submissions need to be read, dissected and responded to – this takes time and effort.

I am sure you will understand that, having gone through 6 months of a complicated 'double' examination of EAN1 & EA2, the participating Interested Parties, Affected Parties, Community Groups and Statutory Stakeholder's resources, and energy are very much depleted and the further strain of an additional examination may be detrimental to the participants physical and mental health.

I hereby request that the examination of Sizewell C's DCO application be postponed until after the Summer when ALL PARTIES can participate without the strain of EAN1 and EA2 examinations and the upcoming Suffolk County Council elections and EAN1 & EA2.

Thank your for your attention to this very important matter.

Glynis Robertson